
Island Green Community Services Association
MEETING AGENDA : Monday, March 18, 2024
PREPARED BY BOARD MEMBER- Secretary, Beth Weiss 
www.islandgreenCSA.com 

MEETING AGENDA
* Call To Order by Chairperson

* Introduce the Board
* Meet your community

* Identify communities within Island Green
* Review the structure of IGCSA

* Recap Securities role
*  Treasurer's Financial report

* Present options for the future of IGCSA
* Adjournment & Next Meeting Announcement 

This page has documents, financials and recording meetings for the past three months.
https://islandgreencsa.com/emergency-csa-meeting

2024 Board of Directors for the Island Green Community Services Association
Bill Paul, Chairman - IGCSAChairman@gmail.com

Bill Clay, Vice Chairman - IGCSAViceChairman@gmail.com
Beth Weiss,  Secretary - IGCSASecretary@gmail.com
Bob Zeller, Treasurer -  IGCSATreasurer@gmail.com

Chuck Modeen, Member-at-Large - IGCSABoardMember01@gmail.com

The General Council has rebranded and are now operating as Island Green Community Services Association. 
The meetings are open to the public and held the 2nd Friday on the month at 11:15am at Arms Wide Open. 

Please ensure that your POA provides representation at the monthly meetings & that the information provided at 
these meetings is shared with all residents of your POA.

 
The reason for the meeting is to discuss the ability of the IG-CSA to continue to provide services to the residents 

of Island Green. Unfortunately, several HOAs have recently decided to withdraw their financial support for the Island 
Green community through the IGCSA.
The meeting will be located at 455 Sunnehanna Drive, Myrtle Beach, SC 29588. This is the building that is currently the 
home of Arms Wide Open Church, it was previously the amenity center. This is also the building where the Island Green 
mailboxes are located.

The goal is for the representatives who attend the meeting to bring back the updates and information to your HOA 
for internal discussions. IGCSA wants each HOA to have the opportunity to provide their recommendations and feedback 
to which of the available options the IGCSA should implement as to the future of the services provided for the Island 
Green community. The meeting on Monday, March 18th is an opportunity to provide detailed and accurate information and 
to answer questions. 

We are asking all Island Green residents who receive this notice to contact your HOA leadership & management 
to ensure that representation is provided at the meeting and that you have a voice within your HOA as to the future 
decisions that will impact all residents of Island Green.

www.IslandGreenCSA.com 
Island Green Security | 843-650-6297

Next month’s meeting: Friday, April 12th at 11:15AM

http://www.islandgreenCSA.com

